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June 25, 2024

Knights of Columbus

Holy Cross Council #85
616 South Cherry Street
Kernersville, NC 27284

Dear Friends of Shepherd’s Center,

We cannot thank you enough for helping us to “touch the hearts” of local
adults who are aging or with disabilities through your special gift of $580.00
to The Shepherd’s Center of Kernersville. Because of individuals like you,
many of our service recipients and volunteers have found purpose,
enrichment, compassion, and hope.

Your recent gift means so much to those we serve through our services and
programs such as Friendly Caller, Transportation, Handy Person, and Durable
Medical Equipment Loan programs. Without this support, many others would
not receive Income Tax Preparation, Visitation, Project Joy, and the other
enrichment programs and activities provided by The Shepherd’s Center.

We see daily how this community's support has enabled The Shepherd’s
Center of Kernersville to increase our on-site programming opportunities, and
the number of individuals served through our services. Your compassion and
caring for our neighbors reaffirm why this community is such a wonderful
place to live! May you be blessed as you have blessed others through this gift.

Sincerely,
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No benefit was bestowed upon this individual for this contribution other than the joy of giving
to area older adults or those with disabilities. Financial information about this organization
and a copy of its license are available from the State Solicitation Licensing Branch at (919)
807-2000. The license is not an endorsement by the State.
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Board of Directors

Frank Robbins, President
Randall Jenkins, 1st Vice Pres.
Taylor Thornton, 2nd Vice Pres.
Beth Johnson, Secretary
Susan Furmage, Treasurer
Logan Robbins, Asst Treasurer
Lisa Bugg, Past President

Fire Chief Scott Alderman

Bill Dreshfield

Emily Farrell

Mindy Grubbs

Joey Herman

David Jones

Sonia Martin

Amanda Ruark

Lisa Simmonds

Neil Street

Dr. Althea Taylor-Jones

Samia Wilson

Board Members Emeritus
Cindy Farris, Ph.D.

Irvin Grigg

Curtis Campbell

Sandra Jennings

Staff

Asheley Cooper, Executive Director
Lisa Miller, Senior Center Director
Claire Winfrey, Vol. Services Mgr.
Debbie Williams, Program Coord.

The Shepherd’s Center of Kernersville is an interfaith ministry of volunteers

which champions and sustains adults who are aging or with disabilities.



